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Co-Director:                     
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        The Executive Committee      
         met via teleconference on                       
June 11, 2015 and reviewed the annual 
reports that had been received.  The 
reports were very thorough and we are 
very impressed with the overall progress of 
the Network members.  These reports will 
be very helpful for us to get ready for the 
CRRN mid-term evaluation with ICRH 
which is being held in November 2015.  

As you all know The CRRN Executive 
Committee and other CRRN members are 
busy preparing our SPOR grant application 
due October 15th, 2015.  We are very 
hopeful that we can achieve the minimum 
matching funds of $12,450,000 over five 
years from our institutions, hospital 
foundations, and the FRSQ.  Unfortunately 
we have not secured any unrestricted 
funding yet from industry but we will 
continue to work on this over the summer 
months.  If you have not submitted your 
structured abstract and two-page summary 
of your proposed research for the SPOR 
application , please do so by July 15th, 
2015. 
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Scientific Steering  
Committee 
Members: 

Don Sin  

Andrea Gershon 

Teresa To 

Chris Carlsen 

Grace Parraga 

Jean Bourbeau 

Mohsen Sadatsafavi 

Francine Ducharme 

Denis O’Donnell 

**plus the Executive 
Committee 

CRRN/RENASCENT 1st Annual 
Training Workshop was held in 

Ottawa on April 23, 2015.  

Thanks to Drs. To, Parraga, Halayko,  
Michelle McEvoy and the other members 
of the training committee for organizing  
a very successful workshop with over 20 

trainees attending. 

The competition for CRRN ERLI awards 
has been launched.  Please see the CRRN 

website for all the details.   

Thanks to all those who applied for a 
2015 Studentship or Fellowship.  We will 
be announcing the results by end of July.   

AGM – 2nd Annual 
January 14th-15th, 2016 
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